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Dear Parents and Students of Computech Middle School, 

Welcome back to another exciting school year at Computech Middle School! As we embark on this journey 
together, I am thrilled to extend my warmest greetings to each and every one of you. 

Reflecting on the past year, I am filled with immense pride as I recall our remarkable achievements. We soared 
to victory in the Central Valley Science Decathlon, emerged triumphant in the Battle of the Books competition, 
and proudly claimed the title of Central Valley's Best Middle School. Our athletic prowess shone brightly as our 
baseball and softball teams clinched championship titles. Additionally, our school was honored with the 
prestigious Blue-Ribbon award for the sixth time, a testament to the dedication and excellence of our entire 
school community. 

As we begin the new year, please make note of the important information and dates below: 

• First day of school - Monday, August 19, 2024 
• Back to School Night - Thursday, August 15, 2024 
• Student Class Lists posted outside of the Cafeteria - Thursday, August 15, 2024 
• Daily Schedule - 8:35 AM to 3:18 PM 
• Early Release Days - Tuesdays at 2:18 PM (on 5-day weeks) 
• No room changes prior to Tuesday, September 10, 2024 
• Bus schedules can be found at https://transportation.fresnounified.org/bus-routes/ 
• Breakfast - 7:30 AM to 8:30 AM Daily 
• After School Program - 3:18 PM to 6 PM Daily 

As we commence this new academic year, our focus remains steadfast on fostering an environment where 
every student feels engaged and connected to real-life experiences. Our goal is to cultivate a learning 
environment that not only equips students with academic knowledge but also empowers them to apply their 
learning to the world around them. Through hands-on activities, meaningful projects, and community 
involvement, we aim to nurture well-rounded individuals who are prepared to thrive in an ever-changing world. 

I am incredibly proud to serve as the principal of Computech Middle School, and I am confident that this year 
will surpass all expectations. With your continued support, dedication, and enthusiasm, I have no doubt that we 
will achieve greatness together. Let us embark on this journey with renewed vigor and determination, ready to 
make this year the best one yet. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the education and growth of your children. Here's to a successful and 
rewarding school year ahead! Remember at Computech every child is Seen, Heard and Loved. 

Go Tigers! 

Tobaise Brookins 
Principal Computech Middle School 
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